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November 12, 2010 
 
 
 
Jim and Lisa Campbell 
2024 Oakridge Street 
St. Paul, MN 55119 
 
VIA EMAIL:  lcampbell02@sjm.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1596 McLean Avenue 
 ALH 10-246 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Campbell: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 10, 2010, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
reviewed the proposed floor plan alteration for the laundry room submitted by you and based on 
the documentation, she recommended granting a 12-inch clearance in front of the electrical 
panel. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors 
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